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August 21, 2020
TO:	All Interested Parties
FROM:		Caroline Trum, NAESB Deputy Director
RE:	WEQ OASIS Subcommittee Update
The WEQ OASIS Subcommittee has recently voted out recommendations to address requests for standards development.  In February, OATI submitted Standards Request R20003 proposing NAESB consider modifications to WEQ-001-9 and WEQ-001-10 in response to FERC Order No. 676-I.  The request identified a number of areas that should be reviewed to better conform with the Commission’s Dynegy policy.  The WEQ OASIS Subcommittee held 9 days of meetings between February and June to vote out a recommendation proposing modifications to the entire WEQ OASIS Suite of Standards intended to provide more specificity and direction to enhance the consistency of the reservation process applicable to redirects on a firm and non-firm basis.  The formal comment period for the recommendation closed on July 23, 2020, and the subcommittee held two meetings in August to review the formal comments and develop late formal comments in response.  The recommendation and all formal comments will be presented to the WEQ Executive Committee for consideration during its October 27, 2020 meeting.
In July, Arizona Public Service submitted Standards Request R20010 proposing the review of standards within WEQ-001 OASIS Business Practice Standards to provide additional clarity and consistency.  The WEQ OASIS Subcommittee reviewed the request during its August 18, 2020 meeting and voted out a recommendation.  As part of the recommendation, modifications are proposed to several of the examples included in the WEQ-001 OASIS Business Practice Standards to ensure the examples accurately represent the standards language of which they are demonstrative.  The formal comment period for the recommendation will conclude on September 18, 2020.  The WEQ OASIS Subcommittee has scheduled a conference call to be held on September 23 – 24, 2020 to review any comments submitted during the formal comment period.
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